
  

SPARTANBURG COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

                 CHUCK WRIGHT, SHERIFF 
 

 

 

 

August 6, 2015 

Dear Sheriff’s Office Applicant:  

The Spartanburg County Sheriff’s Office offers outstanding opportunities for highly motivated 

individuals seeking a career in law enforcement. 

 

Entry level officers are appointed as Deputy I, Uniform Patrol, at a starting salary of $29,474 to 

$35,368 depending on qualifications.  

 

Competition to become a Spartanburg County Sheriff’s Deputy is extremely keen.  The selection 

process is vigorous and only the most highly qualified applicants are offered appointments.  

 

Upon receipt of a completed application, each candidate for Deputy Sheriff is advised of the 

status of his or her application package.  It is imperative that all instructions are complied with, 

only completed applications will be evaluated.  

 

Applications for full-time positions should be returned to the Spartanburg County Personnel 

Office located on the upper floor of the County Administration Building, or they may be mailed 

to:  

Spartanburg County Personnel Department 

P.O. Box 5666 

Spartanburg, SC 29304 

 

Applications are also available for Reserve Deputy Sheriff positions. These may be obtained 

from the Sheriff’s Office.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office is an equal opportunity employer.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chuck Wright,  

SHERIFF  

 

 

 

 

 
An Accredited Law Enforcement Agency 

P.O. Box 771  SPARTANBURG, SOUTH CAROLINA 29304  (864) 503 -4509 (864) 503-4500 

 

 


